



JUN 23 2022

TOWN OF NEWMARKET MANAGERS OFFICE

## APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT TO A BOARD, COMMISSION, OR COMMITTEE POSITION WITHIN THE TOWN OF NEWMARKET, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Applicant's Name: Carol Gulla	to exercise the second
Address: 1211 Bennett Way, Newmarket, NH	03857Phone/Cell_603-793-2646
RSA 669:19 Newmarket Registered Voter: Yes RSA 91:2 Are you an American Citizen (You must be an American Citizen and registered voter)	No
Email address: crgulla@gmail.com	
State desired Position and indicated Term Expiration	Advisory Committee on Racial Equity, Inclusion, n Date:  Advisory Committee on Racial Equity, Inclusion, 8 Human Rights, term exp. TBD by random selection  Term Exp April 2024
The following experience and background qualify n	ne for this position:
The attached bio briefly describes my background and the experience I	can bring to this position but my interest in this committee
stems from my personal exploration into systemic and structural discrim	ination. I have read numerous books and articles on the topic.
I've attended lectures and discussion groups. Most importantly, I've lis	tened as friends from different racial backgrounds have explained
how they experience everyday life in southern NH. I am only beginning	to understand the complexities involved in systemic discrimination.
Being part of this committee will allow me to continue to learn while co	ollaborating with others on a long-term plan for the town of Newmarket.
Carol Aulla	June 20, 2022
Signature	Date

You are welcome to submit a letter or resume with this form. Applicants are requested to attend the Council Meeting to address the Town Council prior to the decision-making process. Applicants will be notified of the time and date of this meeting in advance. Thank you for your application and interest in the Town of Newmarket.



"TASC's mission is to help people maintain their health, independence, and dignity by mobilizing volunteer drivers to provide rides to eligible residents of the NH seacoast communities we serve."

## Carol Gulla

## **Executive Director 2006**

I have been the Executive Director of Transportation Assistance for Seacoast Citizens (TASC) since 2006. After graduating from the University of New Hampshire, I taught in NH public schools. I became an active member of the Seacoast New Hampshire community, serving as a Library Trustee for 12 years and Supervisor of the Voters' checklist for 10 years. Over the years, I saw many friends lose their ability to drive due to age or disability and saw them struggle to maintain an active and fulfilling life in a region with limited public transportation. I was drawn to TASC at its inception, inspired by the idea of collaborating with volunteers to provide a deeply needed service to the community.

TASC has grown from an idea to an invaluable commodity, earning notable awards including The Spirit of the Seacoast, the Beverly Foundation STAR Award, Spirt of NH Volunteer Service award and, most recently, 2022 Small Nonprofit of the Year for the Exeter Area Chamber of Commerce.